
 

 

 

 
 
15th April 2024 

Dear Parent and Carers 

Year 10 Theatre Trip to Nottingham - Thursday 9th May 2024 

As part of your child’s GCSE Drama course, we are required to provide them with an opportunity to see live 
theatre. This equips them with the best chance to write about it in their Drama exam in May 2025.  Seeing 
the same production as a class allows us to follow up the trip by analysing the play, its style and the 
performers as well as work together on model responses from previous exam papers.  

With this in mind, I would like to take students to see a performance of “2:22, A Ghost Story” at the 
Theatre Royal in Nottingham at 2pm on Thursday 9th May.  
 

The trip will cost £44.50 (subsidised for those in receipt of Free School Meals, the amount will have been 
reduced on Arbor) and will include: 

• A ticket in the stalls to see the performance. 
• Travel to and from campus in the school’s minibus.  

 
 We plan to leave school at 12 noon and hope to return to school by 5:30pm. 
  
Due to student’s beginning the day on campus as normal, we ask that all students wear full uniform 
including their lanyard. 
  
As this trip ends beyond the school day, students who regularly get the school bus home will be required 
to find alternative transport. 
  
We will have left school before our normal lunchtime, so we ask that students also bring a packed lunch. 
There will not be time for us to buy lunch while on the trip. Students are able to bring additional money to 
buy items at the theatre.  
 

To give consent and to make the payment please go to Arbor > Activities > Trips - Y10 PA Nottingham 
Theatre Visit 09/05/24. The payment deadline is midnight Wednesday 1st May 2024.   
 
Please note if your child is offered a trip place but has a significant behaviour issue before the trip date, 
their place may be withdrawn and not refunded. 

If you have any queries about these details, please email me – agoodger@brookvalegroby.com. 

Yours sincerely 

 A Goodger 

Adam Goodger               
Assistant Faculty Leader for Performing Arts         
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